Valdos!

Isc Golt Association

To Whom it May Concern:

My name is Mark Gaither, the current president of the Valdosta Disc Golf Association
(VDGA), and on behalf of the club, I would like to offer our support on the construction of the
Troupville River Camp. Valdosta currently has the 5™ highest ranked disc golf course in the state

according to the Disc Golf Scene (www.discgolfscene.com). VDGA has about 60 members and

many other locals that frequent Freedom Park, the place of our current, single course. Likewise,
we have out of town visitors come to annual events at our course and even some that come to the
area just to play at Freedom Park. The VDGA club members have become a family and rally
together to support one another and take great pride in our facility. We would take the same kind
of pride in the new establishment at the River Camp. Having two superb courses in our area
would attract even more out of town visitors to enjoy quality disc golf.

VDGA'’s members have documented over 300 hours of volunteer labor at our current disc
golf course since August of 2018. It would be safe to say we have worked many more
undocumented hours. Nearly every time I go to the park, I try to make it a little nicer than it was
when I got there. Our club members would be an important partner in helping to keep the River
Camp park and grounds clean. Our members would gladly offer services in the design of the new
course at no charge. The addition of a recreational disc golf would make the River Camp an even
more attractive place for people to visit. I look forward to seeing how the VDGA can help in the
construction and maintenance of the new Troupville River Camp.

Sincerely,

Mark Gaither
Valdosta Disc Golf Association President



